
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 22, 2013 
 
 
 
Ms. Kimberley Kitteringham 
City Clerk 
City of Markham 
101 Town Centre Boulevard 
Markham, ON  L3R 9W3 
 
Dear Ms. Kitteringham: 
 
Re: Human Services Planning Board of York Region: 
 Collaborative Advocacy:  Creating the Conditions to Increase the 
 Supply of Private Market Rental Housing Options 
 
Regional Council, at its meeting held on November 21, 2013, adopted the following 
recommendations of Committee of the Whole regarding the report entitled ‘Human Services 
Planning Board of York Region: Collaborative Advocacy:  Creating the Conditions to Increase 
the Supply of Private Market Rental Housing Options’: 
 
13. Council endorse the Human Services Planning Board of York Region Collaborative 

Advocacy Plan to encourage the development of purpose built private market rental housing 
options in York Region (see Attachment 1). 

 
14. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to local municipalities seeking endorsement of the 

Human Services Planning Board of York Region Collaborative Advocacy Plan with an offer 
to present the Plan to any local municipality should they wish to receive it. 

 
15. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Human Services Planning Board of York 

Region, the Community Partnership Council under the Local Immigration Partnership, local 
Members of Parliament, local Members of Provincial Parliament, the Regional 
Municipalities Peel, Halton, Durham, and the City of Toronto, Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities, Association of Municipalities Ontario, Canadian Rental Housing Coalition, 
Ontario Municipal Social Services Association, Ontario Non-Profit Housing Association, 
Canadian Housing and Renewal Association, and Greater Toronto Civic Action Alliance for 
information.  
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A copy of Clause No. 13 of Committee of the Whole Report No. 5 is enclosed for your 
information. Also enclosed are copies of the Human Services Planning Board of York Region 
Collaborative Advocacy Plan to be forwarded to each of your local councillors.  
 
Please contact Lisa Gonsalves, Director, Strategies and Partnerships Branch at 905-830-4444, 
Ext. 2090 if you have any questions with respect to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
 
Denis Kelly 
Regional Clerk 
 
/C. Martin 
Attachments 
 




